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June 2025

Dear Wesley Family,

May God’s peace be with you and your loved ones.

As we approach Pledge Sunday, we would like to thank each one of you for your faithful and 
generous giving this past year.

Because of your generosity, we were able to conduct our weekly worship services, run 
programmes to nurture and disciple our congregation; bless many people (including 
churches and organisations in need); and continue the important work of missions and 
outreach to share the Good News of salvation both locally and to our neighbours abroad.

Your generous giving has been a great blessing in advancing God’s kingdom, although 
sometimes in ways we cannot immediately see.

We also thank God for our pastors, staff, leaders and volunteers who have worked tirelessly 
this past year in the various church ministries and shepherding God’s people with His grace 
and love.

We pray that you will continue to be filled with the spirit of generosity this coming pledge 
Sunday. Let us remember that all we have comes from God, so that we in turn can be a 
blessing to others and thus reflect His generous heart. May our giving flow from a heart 
of humble thanksgiving to a gracious God who has blessed us richly. Let us cling to the 
promises that our Lord will provide for our needs as we honour Him with our faithful giving.
 
Let us trust His Word in 2 Corinthians 9:6 that whoever sows generously will reap a spiritual 
harvest. As you prayerfully consider your pledge to Him, may your giving be a faith-stretching 
exercise in trusting our Father to provide for our needs.

Our generous pledging should be part of our personal discipleship as we seek, serve and 
follow Christ faithfully each day. 

All praise and glory to God!

Review of the financial year (“FY”) ending 31 July 2025 (“FY25”)

We are pleased to report that we expect to end FY25 within the current budgeted operating 
expenditure of $20.8m. Our forecast is that we will spend $20.2m for this financial year.



Budget for the financial year (“FY”) ending 31 July 2026 (“FY26”) 

Amidst global uncertainties and rising cost pressures, the Budget for FY26 acknowledges 
that Wesley is blessed to be a blessing to others as we fulfil God’s mission for us. We are 
pleased to present the FY26 Budget of $21m for operating expenditure which is 4% higher 
than the forecast of $20.2m for FY25.  

As shown in the pie chart, we will be setting aside 68% of the Budget for  discipleship, 
outreach and to bless others  as we advance God’s kingdom and nurture His people. This 
allocation includes the privilege of supporting  the salaries of Trinity Annual Conference 
(“TRAC”) Pastors, Staff and costs of TRAC programs through the Conference Commitment. 
With your prayers and support, whether through financial means or offering your time or 
talent, our hope is to increase our allocation of resources from 68% to 75% for  future budgets. 

To facilitate your pledge response, please enter this link on your web browser, 
https://wesleymc.org/mypledge to launch the e-Pledge form. Should you need any assistance, 
please contact our Pledge Officer, Cynthia Peh at 6837-9230 during office hours or drop us 
a note at pledge@wesleymc.org. Alternatively, you may fill up the tearaway slip and mail it 
back to the church office.

Please indicate your preferred mode of giving, either by online means (Internet Banking 
or PayNow) or by using our physical pledge envelopes, which we will mail it to you before 
1 August 2025.



During our Pledge Weekend worship services on 5 July and 6 July 2025, we will be dedicating 
our pledges to the Lord. This will be a personal covenant with our Lord as we commit to set 
aside a portion of the monies He has blessed us with. Pledge cards will also be available at 
the worship services.

Serving Christ Together,

Rev Raymond Fong                                                             Mr Eric Ang
Pastor-in-Charge                                                                    Chairperson, Finance Committee

My Pledge to God 
on ________________(date)

dd/mm/yy

In Gratitude for God’s blessings and in recognition of my stewardship, I promise to give, 

                     $          Per Week                      Per Month             Per Year (tick a Box)

 by     Internet Banking          PayNow             Envelope (tick a Box)         

for the ongoing work and ministry during the church year.

Name (As in NRIC/FIN):
                                                                                           

Address:
                                                                                       (only for those opting envelope)
     Combined Pledge with Spouse 

Membership  Member  Non-Member

Email:                            Contact Number:

In submitting this form, you agree and consent to the use of your in formation for Finance, Church activities, programmes and services.
General Consent Statement | Wesley Methodist Church is committed to safeguarding your personal information.

Please mail the Pledge Response form to the address above
or bring along on Pledge Sunday for dedication.

Wesley Methodist Church
Attn: Finance Ministry – Pledge Response

5 Fort Canning Road
Singapore 179493


